
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on:  April 15, 2020 
 
To: Mayor and Town Council 

Via: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 

From: Wayne Bergman, Asst. Director of Planning, Zoning & Building 

Re: Proposed Changes to Chapter 54 – Historical Preservation  
Ordinance No. 09-2020 - First Reading 

 
Date: April 1, 2020 

 
 
STAFF REQUEST & RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff requests that the Town Council consider Ordinance No. 09-2020 (revisions to Chapter 54, 
Historical Preservation).  Staff further recommends that the Town Council approve Ordinance 
No. 09-2020 on First Reading. 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION 
 
During the March 11, 2020 Town Council Development Review meeting, a request to staff was 
made to draft an ordinance to limit the term of the “non-resident” member of the Landmarks 
Preservation Commission to the same term limits of the other commission members. 
 
The ordinance has been reviewed by the Town Attorney for legal form and sufficiency.   
 
Ordinance No. 09-2020 (Chapter 54) is ready at this time to be approved on First Reading. 
 
Also attached is the simple text change required if the Town Council decided to change the 
Landmarks Preservation Commission to a five member board with two alternates.  This was 
briefly discussed at last month’s meeting.  This simple change is not included in Ordinance No. 
09-2020, but presented only for discussion purposes. 
 
 
Attachments: Ordinance No. 09-2020 (Chapter 54) 
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